
David Janka
Greetings,

I am very concerned that you are considering relaxing oil discharge prevention regulations and oil
spill contingency plans. 

The impacts of the 1989 Exxon oil spill can still be found here in Prince William Sound including
thousand of gallons of lingering oil still contaminating shorelines. See my photos from 2008
attached. 

With climate change effecting ocean and stream temperatures, ocean acidification, extreme
droughts and floods Alaska's precious resources, especially salmon, are facing a very dangerous
and unpredictable future. They are approaching the edge of catastrophe and a spill today would
have a much worse impact than 30 years ago. I feel you should be strengthening oil spill
prevention regulations, not relaxing them. 

Alaska's fisheries and it's management are respected and envied throughout the world. Loosening
spill protection would bring the chance of another catastrophic oil spill that much closer and
would be a slap in the face to the decades long work of managing and sustaining our great salmon
resources. 

I support and agree with the comments submitted by Eyak Preservation Council and Prince
William Sound Regional Citizens' Advisory Council.

We can not afford complacency as was the case prior to 1989. Be part of a solution and not
responsible for another disaster. 

Thank you for this opportunity. 

Sincerely,
Captain David P. Janka
Owner/Operator
Auklet Charter Services
POBox 498 Cordova, AK 99574

www.auklet.com




